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WillowTalk

Willowbridge HOA 
Board Notes

WHOA Meeting Highlights – January 2009
• Five homeowners attended the meeting on January 22nd at the 

clubhouse.
• The Pest Control contract was renewed for 2009.
• The 2008 Audit Proposal was approved.
• Solicitation of three bids for a new message board at the 

Willowbridge Park Blvd entrance was agreed upon.
• Property Insurance renewal was agreed upon and approved.  The 

flagpole has been added to the policy.
• The committee is awaiting one more bid before graffiti removal at 

the tennis courts, playground and other areas can begin.
• The Security Contract was discussed and options were presented.  

The committee agreed the best option would be to continue 
discussions with MUD 11 and the possibility of the MUD 
increasing their contribution to the contract.  All committee 
members agreed that it would be beneficial to attend the February 
MUD meeting.

• Irrigation system leaks were discussed and repairs were 
approved.  

• Community entrance lighting repairs were discussed and repair 
bids will be solicited.

• Replacement letters for the Willowbridge sign at the Willowbridge 
Park Blvd entrance have been ordered.  Alternative signage was 
discussed in hopes of deterring future letter theft.

• Landscaping of the Stonebridge entrance from West Rd has 
begun.

Other News
• Future Beautification ideas were discussed:

o Improve landscaping around the pool
o Repair crumbling stone on some of the corner rounds.
o Clean-up and beautification of Waller Park

• A Block Captain meeting will be coordinated in the near future. 

Our MUD committee is to be thanked for what is shaping up to be a 
very attractive walking park around the detention pond on Wheatland 
Dr. across from Cook Middle School.

If you wish to provide input or discussion topics for the committee, 
come join us on the fourth Thursday of each month, or send an email 
to Khara Mathews at PCMI.

Security Updates and 
Events in Willowbridge

Restitution for Graffiti at Willowbridge Tennis 
Courts:

On August 8, 08 our tennis courts and brick wall next to 
water well were spray-painted by three graffiti artist, the boys 
were arrested for criminal mischief. Each one plead guilty for 
the crime. We have received $2,500.00 in restitution from one 
tagger.  Our security coordinator was subpoenaed to be a witness 
for the state in the restitution phase for tagger #2.  Tagger #2 
was put on probation for 6 months, in addition, ordered to 
pay Willowbridge $2,500.00.  Tagger # 3 has not been before 
the judge, his trial is set for March 26, 09.   Remember, if 
you see any new graffiti in the neighborhood, please report it 
immediately to the sheriff’s departments at 713-221-6000.

Block Captains Meeting
March 10, 09 at 7:00 pm at the WIllowbrigde Club House

Are you interested in learning about how to help our keep 
neighborhood safe and crime free?

Block Captains are wanted!  Are you an existing block captain? 
Please come and meet your neighbors  in addition, discuss the 
future security plans for our entire community. Deputy Bruce 
will be there to listen to your security concerns and answer any 
questions you may have about the sheriffs department.

RAD Class for Women:
April 20, 21, 22, 27 & 28 6:00-9:00 pm at the Willowbridge 
Club House

This is a Five-day course.  The sheriffs department host this 
class free. What is the R.A.D. System? 

The Rape Aggression Defense System is a program of realistic, 
self-defense tactics and techniques. The R.A.D. System is a 
comprehensive course for women that begins with awareness, 
prevention, risk reduction and avoidance, while  progressing on 
to the basics of hands-on defense training. The class is limited 
to 25 participants.  You must RSVP for this course, e-mail or 
call, Julie Dubros at martin@juliedubros.com or 281-794-9032 
to reserve your spot.  

Look for updates in our newsletter for a “RAD Kids Class”   
coming this summer. (Continued on Page 3)
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Board of Directors
Tom Heitzman.............................................................. President
Julie Dubros......................................................... Vice President
Kyle Survance.............................................................. Secretary
Fred Edler..................................................................... Treasurer
Robert Logsdon..............................................................Director

Association Directory

Important Numbers
All Emergencies....................................................................911
Harris County Sheriff............................................713-221-6000
Harris County Animal Control..............................281-999-3191
Cy-Fair Hospital....................................................281-890-4285
CenterPoint - Street Lights & Outages.................713-207-2222
CenterPoint Energy...............................................713-659-2111
Jersey Village H. S. Project Prom.........www.jvprojectprom.org
 	 Darlene Murry..................................................281-469-2985
Newsletter Publisher
	 Peel, Inc..........................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
   	Advertising............... advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
PCMI/ Khara Mathews...............................281-870-0585x1350
Poison Control Center...........................................800-764-7661
Southwestern Bell - Repair...................................800-246-8464
                                 - Billing................................800-585-7928
Swimming Pool - Pay Phone................................281-469-9004
Swimming Pool - Lifeguard..................................281-517-0225
Trash – Waste Management..................................713-686-6666 
W. Harris County MUD #11.................................281-807-9500
Willow Place Post Office......................................281-890-2392
Willowbridge Website.....................www.willowbridgehoa.com

Block Captains Coordinator
	 Pat Dennard - Willowbridge and Liz Gammel - Stonebridge
Welcoming Committee
	 Lynette Rink............................................ lynette@lrink.com
Beautification Committee
	 Tom Heitzman.................................................281-807-6937
Homeowners Association
	 PCMI -  Khara Mathews.......................281-870-0585x1350
      ............................................................ kmathews@stes.com
Clubhouse/Reservations
	 Sherita Jeter....................................... 281-870-0585 ext 127
Pool Parties
	 Greater Houston Pools....................................713-771-7665
Pool Tags
	 PCMI.............................................................281- 870 - 0585
Marquee Coordinator
	 Barbara Lallinger.............................................281-890-8464	
Newsletter Coordinator
	 Bobby Knight..................................................281-890-2384
Security Coordinator
	 Julie Dubros.........................................................281-794-9032	
Website Committee
	 Robert Logsdon...............................................281-970-1381
Yard of the Month Committee

Nominate your favorite at: willowbridgehoa.com or Call
Khara Mathews at PCMI........................ (281) 870-0585 x1350
Mothers of Young Children
	 Cathy Chestnut..................................................281-894-4768
Needlecraft Group
	 Rebecca Vajdak ................................................281-894-8258
Bunko
	 Denise Ramponi............................................... 281-970-8151

Willowbridge Homeowners Association Inc. - PCMI
Khara Mathews....................................281-870-0585x1350
E-Mail.................................................kmathews@stes.com
Fax ................................................................281-870-9170

If you have any questions or comments regarding the neighborhood 
please contact the #’s above.

713-937-4400
TACL-A011183C

$6800

*One System

Professional A/C System
Spring Tune-Up*

Additional Systems $5400

Mastercard, Visa, and Discover Accepted

Willowbridge/Stonebridge
Homeowner’s Association (HOA) Meetings 

	 HOA meetings are held on the 4th Thursday of each month, 
7:00 p.m. at the Clubhouse, unless otherwise noted on the 
marquee.  Meetings are open to members and your attendance 
and participation are encouraged!
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To Submit Articles:
E-Mail articles and photos to the following address: articles@

PEELinc.com.  Articles must be received by the 10th of the month 
for the following month's issue. Please specify on the article that 
it is to be published in the WillowTalk. Accurate and beneficial 
community information will be posted at the board of director’s 
discretion.

Commercial & Residential Roofing
Siding & Painting

Quality
Shingles

Effective Air
Ventilation

Distinctive Ridge
Cap Shingles

Roof Deck
Protection

Leak
Barrier

Premium
Skylights

Pre-Cut
Strip Shingles

Reliable Low-Slope 
Membranes

Roof Accessory
Paint

“Your Best and Safest Choice... Quality You Can Trust Since 1861!”

Minimum Job requirement. With Coupon. Not valid with any other offers.  Expires 2/7/2009.

$5000 Off  ROOF REPAIR OR
SOLAR TURBINE OR RIDGE-VENT

Minimum Job requirement. With Coupon. Not valid with any other offers.  Expires 2/7/2009.

$10000 Off NEW ROOF

Locally Owned  & Operated
Longest Warranty in the Industry

281-859-4500
www.bestroofingandsiding.com

Roof SYSTEM SoLUTIoN
Smart Choice®

Remember, if you just witnessed a crime or have just been a victim 
call 911 immediately! For non- emergency situations do not hesitate 
to call the Sheriff’s Department at 713-221-6000.  Please program this 
number in your cell phone so that you do not waste, time reporting a 
crime! Our deputies may be able to catch the criminal in the act!   

Feel free to call our security coordinator for general security 
concerns or if you had an unfortunate incident occur; in addition, 
an e-mail alert will be sent to our residents!   A safe community is 
a happy community!

Security Updates - (Continued from Cover Page)

any $20 purchase
expires 4/15/09

not to be combined with any other offers 
or used on sale merchandise

$5oo OFFRachael’s

9105 Beltway 8 @ West Road • 281-890-9500

Not Available On-Line
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

GRACIE GALVAN
Realtor

Area resident for 14 years.

Selling Your Home
- Free Market Analysis

Buying A Home
- Free Home Search Service

Look no further for great
customer service and put

experience to work for you!

Member of HAR/MLS service
Always working for you!

SRES, CHMS, & ALHS Specialist

RE/MAX
Professional Group
832-478-1246
galvangracie@hotmail.com

Direct: 281-732-0009

Willowbridge & Stonebridge
SPRING FESTIVAL

Saturday, April 11th
3:00 to 5:00 pm

Location:  Clubhouse Park

EGG HUNT:  
3:00 pm sharp

In the parking area

Activities include:
Egg Hunt

Easter Bunny
Petting Zoo
Pony Rides

Moonwalks & Rides
Sweetie the Clown

Concessions
Music

And More . . .

*This event is sponsored 
by your homeowners 

association.  Please contact 
Rebecca Jones (713-882-

1552) for more information 
or to volunteer. 

Bring your Easter basket & camera!
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15
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Newsletter 
Deadline

We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

HOA Meeting	
7:00 p.m. @

 Clubhouse
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LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger

G
essner R

oad

Sam
H

ouston
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ay

   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants

Lessons Learned
By Walter Griffin

Reflecting on the aftermath of Hurricanes Ike, Gustav, and Rita, and 
after watching the almost daily activities in the neighborhood as fences 
and roofs are being repaired, we should all be thinking about what 
we’ve learned from the passing of those natural disasters.  Although 
Hurricane Ike was the most devastating to our neighborhood, most 
of us took precautions and actions to better prepare ourselves for 
the “next one”---or at least, we should have.  A few of the topics 
to follow may seem amusing or even common sense items at first 
glance, but applying them to your own circumstance may make them 
more serious…and we do have power outages occasionally during 
other inclement weather.

1. Evacuation.  Well, some folks did and some folks did not.  For 
those who either stayed or left the neighborhood, did you leave 
(or share) information with a neighbor about who to call should 
a catastrophe occur to your house, yard, or yourselves?  Even in 
everyday life, do you have a neighbor who knows who to call (family 
member, close friend) should you encounter a serious situation like a 
stroke, heart attack, or other disabling circumstance?  If not, perhaps 
you should consider doing something about it.  Do your neighbors 
know how to contact you at work should it become necessary?

2. Water and/or gas line breakage.  Whether it be due to a storm or 
not, if a water line breaks in your yard or in your home, or if the gas 
line breaks in your home, do you (and your neighbor) know how and 
where to shut off the supply valve?  Water hoses to the refrigerator 
ice makers and the washing machines are all subject to deterioration 
and breakage---do you and/or your spouse know how and where 
to shut off the water supply to your home?   Gas line leaks and/or 
ruptures  can and will be more serious, so you should know how to 
shut off the supply at your meter; and that you should not use your 
phone to call for help as cordless phones, cell phones, and even dial 
or push button plug-in-the-wall phones can produce a spark which 
could ignite the gas vapors.  Be familiar with lighting pilot lights 
should you decide to do that yourself.

3. Spare or extra gasoline for generators.  Do you store gasoline?  
Is it stored in a safe place away from sources of ignition?  The 
amount that you store for emergencies is debatable, but the safety 
in storing it is not.

4. Keeping vehicle(s) full due to an approaching storm.  Some 
people do this, some do not.  As witnessed during Hurricane Ike, 
gasoline and/or diesel were not overly abundant, but some folks 
had to stand in line for some time to obtain the fuel necessary for 
generators and/or commuting.  Again, extra fuel storage will come 
in handy during these times of fuel scarcity. 

5. Butane for BBQ or cooking on the grill.  Rather than lose food 
that had been frozen when the electricity is off for a prolonged 
period of time, consider cooking it and sharing it with neighbors--
-they may reciprocate…even a cul-de-sac gathering or block party 
are preferable to having food go to waste.  A full butane bottle is 
another necessity during power outages if your stove is electric and 
you have an outdoor grill.

6. Generators.  In my own realm of the neighborhood, I was amazed 
as to how many people had generators.  Like mine, I’m sure many 

(Continued on Page 11)
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Dominguez
Pest Control, Inc.

Roaches • Fleas • Termites
Rodents • Mosquitos

713.691.2696

TERMITE  INSPECTIONS
MOSQUITO  MIST  AWAY  SYSTEMS

Commercial • Residential

Family Owned &
Operated Since 1980

Se Habla Español

Willowbridge Resident

Northwest Assistance Ministries 
believes in the importance of 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors.
We understand that many of our 
neighbors are struggling now in this 
tough economy.

Our gift to you:
Visit NAM’s newest resale shop and 
select a FREE article of clothing.

Throughout the year, NAM Resale 
Shops are here for you when your 
budget demands quality items at 
affordable prices. 

One FREE Clothing Item
(Up to $10 in value)

Valid at NAM’s Jones Rd. 
Shop only
10505 Jones Road at Fallbrook
Houston, TX 77065

Located in Cy-Fair at 10505 Jones Rd. at Fallbrook.
Open 10 a.m.-6 p.m. Monday through Saturday. 
Closed Sunday.

Expires April 15, 2009

No purchase required

Resale
shopsNaM

We want to help.

MAKE A DIFFERENCE! – One Dime at a Time
Don’t forget…elementary and middle school 

students are collecting Box Tops through May as part 
of their secondary fundraising efforts.  School budgets 
are stretched to the limits, making fundraising decisions 
difficult. That’s where Box Tops comes in.  For  over 
12 years, with the help of community members such 
as yourself, Box Tops has been making a difference.  More than 
90,000 schools across the country have now earned $250 million 
to spend on the things they need most to serve their students, from 
library books…to computers…to playground equipment…and so 
much more!  There are (3) ways you can help neighborhood schools 
through Box Tops.

1. The Original Box Tops for Education
With Box Tops on hundreds of products (you probably have 

some in your home or office right now).  Just clip the Box Top 
Coupons from products you already buy.  If you have a student in 
elementary school, they are more than likely currently participating 
in an incentive program each month.  If you do not have a student, 
you may drop Box Top Coupons in a container inside the school 
(near the entrance) or at the front office to the Attention of the Box 
Top Coordinator.  Participating brands include, but are not limited 
to:  Betty Crocker, Pillsbury, Yoplait, Green Giant, General Mills, 

Nestles Juicy Juice, Zip Lock and Hefty.  Each one 
is worth 10 cents and that adds up fast!  It’s virtually 
free money for the school.

2.  The Box Tops for Education Marketplace
If you shop online, you’re one step away from earning 

more cash for your school.  When you shop through the Box Tops 
Marketplace with popular merchants like JC Penny, Land’s End, 
Barnes and Noble, Target (and many more), the school earns a cash 
donation with every qualifying purchase – up to 8% - at no additional 
cost to you.

3. Bonus Box Tops
Find chances to earn and win Bonus Box Tops at btfe.com.  Plus, 

look for Bonus Box Tops promotions wherever you shop.  Also, 
many places (Sam’s, Costco, grocery stores, etc.) carry items with 
Multiple Box Tops.

Register at www.box tops4education.com/kmom2008 to earn (5) 
Bonus Box Tops for your school.  This web site allows you to win 
more Bonus Box Tops, print coupons for your favorite brands, try 
new recipes, get fun family activities and stay on top of the Latest 
Box Tops news…all in one place. 
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the WillowTalk contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, 
website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from the Willowbridge-Stonebridge  Homeowners Association and Peel, Inc. The 
information in the WillowTalk  is exclusively for the private use of Willowbridge-
Stonebridge residents only. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

were stored somewhere or under “stuff” in the garage.  And like 
mine, some may have needed some minor maintenance to get them 
running properly---which brings me to storage of those necessities.  
Most of the owner’s manuals provide instructions for storage of 
generators---but who keeps instructions?  As a precaution, I have 
set up a calendar with a reminder to start my generator each month 
and run it under a slight load for about 15 minutes.  I do the same 
with my lawnmower and high pressure washer.  The gasoline that I 
run in these “necessities” has an additive such as Sta-bil or one of 
the popular gasoline additives that can be purchased from Sears, 
Home Depot, Lowe’s or the like.  Personally, I don’t like having to 
“overhaul” the carburetor before running the machines as they are 
used infrequently.  And, be cognizant of “where” you locate a running 
generator---noise, fumes, etc.

7. Food, water and other emergency supplies.  How much?  There 
can never be enough said about those necessities, and each year 
before hurricane season, you can pick up a map and list of emergency 
supplies at the grocery stores.  How much is enough?  Only you can 
be the judge of that.

What about the “other side” of natural disasters affecting our 
neighbors and neighborhood? 

Closeness.  I had a friend tell me that he had lived in the same house 
for almost 20 years as did his neighbors, but he had never really gotten 
to know them until after the hurricane struck their neighborhood and 
he was the only one with a generator.  Funny?  Perhaps.  He has told 
me that since the incident, his neighbors are friendlier, more helpful, 
and do wave and speak more often.  Calamities can sometimes bring 
folks closer together in time of need.

Transportation.  Some folks learned to either carpool or shop 
for each other during the fuel shortage (and price increase).  And if 
you enjoy riding a bicycle or motorcycle, Houston is not such a bad 
place to ride when 2 million people evacuate the city. 

Communications.  There are “Block Captains” in our neighborhood.  
How many of you heard from yours?  How many of the Block 
Captains did or did not make an extra effort to communicate?  
Telephones, internet, and the like were of little use while the 
electricity was off….and not everyone has internet anyway.  With 
the “new and improved” digital television signal system going into 
effect nationwide in February, older portable (battery operated) sets 
will be useless without the “converter box”, and rabbit ears may not 
be adequate to receive a suitable television signal even if you have 
the converter box powered.  There are a few positive things to be 
said for satellite receivers, but even many of those facilities were 
adversely affected by the hurricane.  And wasn’t it just horrible to 
see you neighbor across the street with electricity while you were 
still in the dark because you were on a different grid?  All I could 
say about that in public was “Wow”.  And I do remember sitting 
around listening to the radio many years ago before my family had 
a television set.

And the list could go on, but space is limited---and much of what 
has been covered is common sense.  However, if you gleaned a bit 
of “I need to look into that idea” from this article, then I’m glad….
and hopefully you’ll share your BBQ with me the next time we lose 
power for a prolonged period of time.

Lessons Learned - (Continued from Page 9) Stop & Smell The Rosemary
Submitted by:  Tom Heitzman, Beautification Committee

Our corner rounds replanting project has been completed and 
things are beginning to bloom.  Included in the design are:  Nearly 
Wild Roses (pink), Bulbine (yellow blooms), Bi-Color Iris (spring 
bloomers that are off-white with black centers) and fragrant 
Rosemary.  Included in the contract was one month’s watering, also 
completed.  Our landscaping contractors advise that the new plants 
need to be watered (3) times a week for the first year.  Of course, 
this may be less or more depending upon the amount of rainfall we 
receive each month.  IF YOU LIVE ON A CORNER LOT WITH 
A CORNER ROUND, WE NEED YOUR HELP TO ASSURE 
THE PLANTS RECEIVE THE PROPER WATERINGS.  Please 
help us keep them looking gooood!!

MOMS Club of 
Far Northwest Houston

Submitted by Heather Martin
Ever feel like you are the only one staying 

at home? Would you like to meet more moms 
who have made the choice to stay home with 
their children? MOMS Club of Far Northwest 
Houston is a support network for stay at 
home moms who are ready to get out of the 
house and play! We offer park days, field 
trips, mom’s night out, playgroups and more! 
Newborns through preschoolers...there is fun 

for everyone! We would like to invite you to join us and find out more 
at our next monthly meeting!  For more information, please email us 
at momclubfnw@gmail.com or log on to www.momsclub.org. 
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